
M.9.2/1920/06 

13th November, 2019 

Po Leung Kuk Chan Sang Yee Kindergarten 

2019-2020 Term 

Arrangement to the Tai Tong trip for K3 students 

Dear parents, 

 

Due to the on-going protests, to assure the safety of children, the following 

changes to the trip to Tai Tong for K3 students have been made. 

Date﹕  15th November, 2019 (Friday) 

Time﹕  From 9 am to 12 noon 

Venue﹕  
School area/Kiosk/Tin Shui volleyball court 

(To be confirmed due to some circumstances) 

 

＊The school bus service will be suspended, parents are requested to  pick up your child。  

＊Please prepare healthy snacks such as sandwiches and bread.  

＊Children will have to wear summer or winter sports uniform, please also bring along a water 

bottle that is attached with a strap.  

＊ If the Education Bureau has announced that  all of the city's schools will be closed, the event 

will not be rearranged. 

 

 
If you have any enquiries, please call 2447 0133 to contact our supervisors. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Po Leung Kuk Chan Seng Yee Kindergarten 

 


